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Welcome Back!
We are excited to celebrate 
our 5th year and to engage 

with this year’s participants!

Questions? 
Email fillprograms@outlook.com or call (718) 689-2972. 
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Ready to get 
Started?

We Want to Hear 
From You!

New this Year Thank You for 
Registering

As always, we work each year to 
refine and improve the program 
based on the feedback you give us. 
This year, we have put some changes 
in place that will ensure a great 
experience for you and your students.

• 	�The hard copy submission for
Eco Picture Diaries will be
available, and we are excited
to also offer a digital option for
submitting this year. (Details to be
shared soon.)

• 	�The lesson plans have been
updated to correspond with the
four steps of the project process.

• 	�Each teacher will select the top
three entries from their student
teams for submission.

• 	�Each student team will submit a
photo of their team in action along
with the Eco Picture Diaries.

• 	�Teachers will be able to submit
a video of their student teams
in action to be shared on the
Panasonic Student Eco Citizenship
Project YouTube page. You will be
able to share the great work your
students are doing with principals,
parents and other stakeholders!

We know you are excited to kick off 
this year’s Panasonic Eco Citizenship 
Project. Good news! Materials 
are ready, and you can expect to 
receive your welcome package with 
Student Workbooks, Teacher Guides 
and so much more the first week of 
November. Remind your building to 
keep a look out for your resources.

This year we would like to feature 
a participant in each of our 
newsletters. Submit to us one  
photo of you and a few sentences on 
how you plan on implementing the 
project in your classroom. Send  
your photos and description to  
fillprograms@outlook.com

Alan B. Shepard Elementary School
Alexander D. Sullivan School
Audrey W Clark
Christ the King Regional
Christa McAuliffe School
Cleveland Elementary
Dr. Hani Awadallah School
Dr. Maya Angelou Elementary Public School #20
Ecole Toussaint Louverture Elementary
Eleanor Van Gelder
Ezra Nolan MS #40
Frank R. Conwell MS # 4
Franklin Middle School & Hamilton St. Campus
George Washi1ngton Middle School
Glassboro Intermediate
Green Brook Middle School
Hoboken Charter School
Horace Mann School
Jersey City Global Charter School
Joseph H. Brensinger PS 17
Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary School
Melvin H. Kreps Middle School
Napier Academy
Neptune Middle School
Nicolaus Copernicus School
Norman S. Weir
Park Elementary
Quitman Street Community School
Red Bank Charter School
Renaissance Institute
Robert Treat Academy
Roosevelt Elementary School
South Street School
Unity Charter School
Waterford Elementary School

mailto:fillprograms%40outlook.com?subject=
mailto:fillprograms%40outlook.com?subject=
mailto:fillprograms%40outlook.com?subject=

